
2022–2023 Budget
at a glance

CITYWIDE BUDGET HIGHLIGHTS

DIVISION 4

$78.3 million
Maintaining, upgrading and expanding our road network

$14.5 million
Kerb and channel works  

over three years

$2.8 million
Flood preparedness and  

waterway recovery

$2.3 million 
Libraries expansion

$6.1 million
Community safety

$6.2 million
Arts and cultural services

$10.8 million
Environment and sustainability



DIVISION 4  
BUDGET HIGHLIGHTS

Division 4 is kicking goals with 
significant projects in the 2022–2023 
Budget that will increase liveability on a 
local and regional scale.

The 2022–2023 Budget commitments 
for Division 4 show that council 
is listening to the community on 
improvements needed for local areas.

Division 4 is working hard to progress 
important local projects that make 
a difference to the lives of residents, 
across the many and varied suburbs.

Council has also ensured the voices of 
those outside the urban footprint had 
also been heard in the Budget with 
commitments to road upgrades.

Projects in Division 4 will also assist with 
flood recovery efforts in the city.

The 2022–2023 Budget will continue  
to advance our economic recovery, 
while laying a strong foundation for 
future growth.

It will help Ipswich power into a post-
COVID era that sets the scene for our 
city to continue to be a great place to 
live, work, invest and to raise a family.

DIVISION 4 BY NUMBERS

$115,000
Adelong Avenue, Thagoona road  
and culvert rehabilitation

$520,000
Borallon Station Road, Pine Mountain 
sealing of gravel road  

$25,000
John Street, Rosewood urban greening

$910,000
Ironpot Creek, Pine Mountain 
stabilisation works in Stage 2 and 3

$180,000
Windle Road, Brassall for future  
sports precinct

$145,000
John Murphy Park, Brassall fencing  

$210,000
Grace Street, Wulkuraka bollards

$150,000
Wulkuraka Connection and Keswick 
roads intersection concept design  


